
To the Committee 

I am that daughter of the following letter written by my Mother over 20 years ago. 

For 25 years I have suffered from  MCS, CFS, Fibromyalgia  and the last 4 years from EHS which is 
slowly getting worse and have only become aware by talking to other members as I thought it was 
part of being sensitive…I have acute hearing from Chemotherapy as a cancer sufferer and endured a 
bone marrow harvest as well. 

Dr Mark Donohoe is also my Doctor…as per Lucy Wicks. MP 

I now have done more research in the last year and am more informed on EHS. 

My main concern is aged care, un suitable hospital care and housing for those with MCS as we 
cannot be exposed to synthetic fragrance, cosmetics, cleaning products and new materials as 
needed in housing …. 

I fear for the future where will I be safe. 

   Regards 

       Deborah Lee 
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